May 27, 2015

Alliance Bank Robert Reuter PO Box 757 New Ulm, MN 56073

Dear Alliance Bank,

Congratulations and thank you on your renewal of your Friend of Optimists membership.

Your support has a direct impact on children in your local community. You will see it in the Optimism they display and the community-mindedness they enact. Your Optimism positively reinforces our mission to "bring out the best in our kids, our members, and our communities."

As a Friend of Optimists, you have all the rights and privileges of a traditional Optimist Member, with the exception of voting at the District and International Conventions.

Here are some items (enclosed) that you'll want to show to your friends:

- Friend of Optimists membership card
- You will also continue to receive our quarterly Optimist magazine.

Please feel free to contact our Member Services Department if you have any questions or if we can be of any assistance.

Thank you again for your support in helping to "Bring Out the Best in Kids!"

Yours in Optimism,

Member Services
Optimist International



